
 

 

Nursery News – Week commencing 09/11/2020  

Outdoor Learning 
When we were 
outside the   
children used 
their             
imagination and 
decided that 
the crates were 
boats and sang 
‘Row, Row, Row, 
your Boat.’ 
 
We have also 
been practising 
our balance with 
the balance 
bikes. 

Messy Play/Independent Learning 
Indoors 
We are working 
hard with the 
children to be 
independent 
and try things 
for themselves.  
We have also 
been learning 
about            
Remembrance 
Day and Bonfire 
Night. 

Learning for the Week 
What are Nursery learning about this 
week? 

 

Sound p 

Number 1 

Colour Yellow 

Shape Rectangle 

Book Brown Bear Brown Bear 

Parent Notices 
Please bring back 
your session                
requirement forms 
so that we can get 
back to you with 
the availability and     
confirm your new 
sessions for      
January. 

Miss Lewis’ Story Time 
 
We have been looking at the story of   
Noah’s Ark. The children have been busy 
making paints of the story. 
The    
children 
are      
really 
enjoying 
learning 
about 
Noah’s 
Ark 
through 
the    
stories 
of the    
Bible! 
 
 

Superstar of the Week 

The superstar of the 
week is: 

Edith 
for amazing writing! 


